
 
 
To Whom it May Concern- 
 
 
The Oakdale Area Chamber of Commerce is a cornerstone for local businesses in the East 
Metro.  With over 125 Members, we strive to make a positive impact within our community.  We 
are seeking supporters for our largest fundraiser of the year, our Community Golf Tournament.  
Our event is being held on Monday, June 23rd at the Oak Marsh Golf Course.  I am writing 
today to seek a donation from your organization to use for our Raffle Prize drawing.  Donation 
ideas would include a product, service, or gift card from your organization.  If you are looking for 
a bigger impact to our event, there are Sponsorship opportunities available as well! 
 
The proceeds from our event will be utilized to financially support students in our community.  A 
portion of our fundraising efforts will be given to Holiday Helping Hands.  For the past 25 years, 
Holiday Helping Hands has been providing gifts to families in our communities who are 
experiencing financial distress.  The 2024 holiday season was a record breaker as we were able 
to bless over 400 children with gifts.  Our goal this year is to help Holiday Helping Hands have 
another banner year!  In addition to Holiday Helping Hands, we also offer scholarship 
opportunities to local students.  As you see our efforts make a significant impact, and we 
appreciate your contributions to our success! 
 
Thank you for the consideration and look forward to your support! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Oakdale Chamber of Commerce 
Golf Tournament Committee 
 
 
Please send donations to: 
 
Rebecca Speed Farmers Insurance Agency 
℅ Oakdale Chamber of Commerce 
7825 3rd St N S-205 
Oakdale, MN 55128 
 
If your donation requires a pick up/drop off please contact Rebecca Speed, Committee Chair, at 
phone/text 651-888-4800 or email rspeed@farmersagent.com 


